
Sale Reports
SHADE SALE

A Public Auction of
real estate and farm
machinery was held
September 10 by Jacob
E. Shade, Sr. and Cor-
rine Shade, 2 miles
west of Gratz along
Yutz Road, Upper
Dauphin Co., Pa.

The #1 parcel of 103
acres with a house,
bank-type barn and
other outbuildings was
sold for $267,000. The
#2 parcel of 5 acres of
mountain land brought
$2750.

Other prices were:
Farmall 450 D tractor
$3700, 2 Farmall M
tractors $l5OO &

$1875, Farmall Super
C tractor $lBOO,
Farmall Super C with
Woods mower $2400,
Farmall B tractor
$1325, Farmall Fl4
tractor $425, wood
splitter $350, N.I. #324
double row com picker
with super shelling and
husking bed attach-
ments $4050, roll-top
desk $650 and dinner
bell $2lO.

Mike and George
Deibert were the auc-
tioneers.

CLICK SALE
A Public Auction of

an antique tractor and
antiques was held
September 10 for Isaac
(Ike) Click, off Route
897 on Buena Vista
Road near Gap, Lan-
caster Co., Pa. There
were over 300 people
attending the sale.

Some prices were:
unusual egg scales $5O,
ice tongs $l3, watering
can $22.50, old cup-
board (needed work)
$l6O, pump trough
$7O, old dish bench
$220, Amish drill press
$115,1940 model John
Deere tractor $2325,
old oak washstands
$5O to $230, oak dress-
er $lOO, child’s pedal
car $l2O, Lionel train
set $l5O, Sensenich
airplane propeller
$lBO, wooden Pepsi
carrier $5O, sterling
thimble $2O, agate
lunch box $155, high
chair $l3O, Red
Robinson bowl $47.50,
wicker fernery $l6O
and agate coffee pot
$7O, Ira and Dale
Stoltzfus were the auc-
tioneers.

WATERESTATE
SALE

A Public Sale of real
estate and antiques was
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held September 10 for
the Carrie Walter
Estate, R.D.,
Middleburg, Pa.

The 6 acres with a 2-
1/2 story frame house
and old time summer
kitchen was sold for
$61,000.

Other prices includ-
ed: butter bowl & pad-
dle $32.50, Lone Star
quilt $340, Newport
crock (damaged) $125,
hotel washstand $525,
original red paint cup-
board $3BOO, step-back
cupboard $750, kitchen
cupboard $BOO, oak
washstand $2OO, fall-
front desk $250 and
oak bed (cut-down)
$4OO.

Kenneth E.
Hassinger and Neil A.
Courtney were the auc-
tioneers.

GOOD’S GREEN-
HOUSE SALE

A Public Auction of
real estate and farm
equipment was held
August 30 by Good’s
Greenhouse, Inc. 1745
& 1749 Bowmansville
road, Mohnton,
Brecknock Twp.,
Lancaster Co., Pa.
There were 330 regis-
tered bidders attending
the sale.

The #1 parcel of23.8
acres with a Holland
stone and frame house,
store, warehouse and
greenhouses was sold
for $235,000.

The #2 parcel of 1-
1/2 acres with a 1-1/2
story house and garage
brought $BO,OOO. The
#3 parcel of 9.3 acres
with 6 acres tillable
and balance woodland
was sold for $83,000.

The #4 parcel of 10
acres of woodland
brought $52,500 for a
total of $450,500.

Other items sold
were: radial arm saw
$350, anvil $llO, J.D.
3 pt. mower $375, J.D.
KBA disc $650, J.D.
flail mower $4OO,
Farmall A tractor
$1225, A.C. CA tractor
$750, wood splitter
$235, J.D. 214 lawn
tractor $550, Tuff Bilt
tractor $1275, Gehl
skid loader $2700, J.D.
1530 D tractor $9500,
4 adding machines
$2lO ea.. First Aid cab-
inet $lO5, steel work
bench $l5O, 2 genera-
tors $5BOO & $l6OO,
controller system
$l5OO, air compressor
$3OO and boiler $BOO,
post hole digger $235.

Randall Kline, Lloyd
Kreider and Roy Good,
Jr. were the auction-
eers.

WYCKOFF
ESTATE SALE

An Estate Auction of
toys for Wayne
Wyckoff of New
Jersey was held
September 10 at Ridge
Fire Col Blue Room
along Rt. 23 between
Phoenixville, Pa. and
Rt. 100.

Some prices were:
Wyandotte space ship

$lOO, Wyandotte
pressed steel truck
$135, Ideal plastic jet
car $lOO, 11-1/2 inch
Japanese friction Ford
$B5, marx Sunnyside
service station $475,
pressed steel “pure”
truck $260 and large
Wyandotte sedan $l9O.

Ted Maurer was the
auctioneer.

The average of 64
cows was $1321 with
the top three prices
being $2lOO, $1975
and $lB5O. The aver-
age of the cows, open
and bred heifers was
$967.

Kline, Kreider and
Good were the auction-
eers.

EVANS SALE
BURKHART

ESTATE SALE
A Public Auction of

farm machinery and
horses was held
September 10 by radie
Evans, 9610 Glen
Road, Potomac,
Maryland.

Some prices received
were: Farmall 400 trac-
tor $3200, Int. 664
tractor $6OOO, J.D. 750
tractor with mower
$B3OO, Michigan
loader $4750, Int, 990
haybine $950, N.H. 56
rake $BOO, N.H. 848
round baler $3700, sad-
dle $950, roping saddle
$7OO, Appaloosa horse
$BlOO, and thorough-
bred mares $4500 &

$3300.
Ridgely’s Auction

Service managed the
sale.

A Public Auction of
real estate was held
September 8 for the
estate of Barbara
Burkhart, 307 Heritage
Ave., Strasburg, lane.
Co., pa.

The brick ranch-style
house and 2-car garage
was sold for $146,000.

Kline, Kreider &

Good conducted the
sale.

SULKOWSKI
ESTATES SALE
A Public Sale offarm

equipment was held
September 10 for the
estates of Theodore
and Alexander
Sulkowski, Place
Road, South Auburn,
Pa. There were 78 reg-
istered bidders attend-
ing the sale.

Some prices includ-
ed: M.F. 1030 4-wheel
drive tractor $7OOO,
Farmall #l4O tractor
$l9OO, BFCO 3 pt.
tiller $lOOO, BFCO 3
pt. mower $375,
Snapper riding mower
$6OO, Gravely mower
$5OO, Lincoln welder
$4OO, Ariens riding
mower $225, Ariens
tiller $2OO and brazing
torch $ll5.

SAUDER SALE
A Public Sale of

household items and
farm machinery was
held September 10 by
David F. and Esther S.
Sauder, R.D. 1,
Narvon, Pa. at east end
of Churchtown, Pa.

Some prices includ-
ed: cook stove $4OO, 5
piece oak bedroom
suite $BOO, painting of
farm by Mrs. Sauder
$525, G. E. refrigerator
$460, 6 plank bottom
chairs $5O each, J.D.
530 tractor $2750, J.D.
620 tractor $3200, J.D.
model 50 tractor $l2OO
J.D. model B tractor
$lOOO, J.D. feed mixer
$B5O, N.I. corn picker
$975, farm wagon
$550, spring wagon
$450 and 23 acres of
standing com $3OO an
acre.

Chet Long
Auctioneering Service
conducted the sale.

DOLL SALE
A Public Sale of over

1000 dolls was held
September 10 at the
McClure Fire Hall on
Speckt Street in the
borough of McClure,
Pa.

Some prices includ-
ed: Hillary porcelain
doll $ll5, Alexander
vinyl doll $65, 1989
happy Holiday
“Barbie” doll $125,
Grandma & Grandpa
porcelain dolls $lOO
set, 1983 Shirley
Temple porcelain doll
$lOO and 1963
“Barbie” watch $5O.

Tim L. Kline and
Robert Leitzel were the
auctioneers.

WEAVER SALE
A Public Sale of 140

Holsteins was held
September 9 by Earl S.
and Marilyn E.
Weaver, 264 White
OakRd., New Holland,
Lane. Co., Pa.

Zimmerman Auction
service managed the
sale.

GEHMAN SALE
A Public Sale ofreal

estate was held
September 6 by G.
Roger Gehman and
Dolores E. Gehman,
2258 North King St.,
Schoeneck, Lane. Co.,
Pa.

The 29.17 acre
farmette with 2-story
aluminum sided
dwelling, 2-story frame
bam and horse stable
and frame chicken
house was sold for
$170,000.

Horst Auctioneers
conducted the sale.

DITZLER SALE
A public Sale of real

estate, antiques and
household goods was
held September 10 by
Ella H. Ditzler, 157
Chestnut St.
(Lexington Road),
Warwick Twp., lane.
Co., Pa. There were
285 registered bidders
at the sale.

The 36 acre property
which included a 2-1/2
story brick house with
an attached summer
kitchen with a second
floor was sold to
Charles and Violet
Noll of Lititz, Pa. for
$296,500.

Other prices were: 7
pc. bedroom suite
$l4OO, high chest of
drawers $470, oak bed
$275, oak 3 pc. bed-

room suite $4OO, 9 pc.
dining room suite
$975, grained blahket
chest $3OO, one-drawer
stand $l5O, wood chest
$325, rope bed $5O,
Coca-Cola cooler $95,
Carnival glass punch
bowl $420, child’s tool
chest $47.50 and 8 h.p.
Wheel Horse riding
mower $425.

T. Glenn, Timothy
G. and Thomas A.
Horst were the auction-
eers.

BUCHTER SALE
A public Sale of

household goods was
held September 10 for
Verna Buchter, 320
Clay School Road,
Ephrata, Pa. There
were 133 registered
bidders.

Some items sold
were: glass candy dish
$45, 2 Winchester .22
cal. rifles $l5O & $l9O,
Remington 270 rifle
$4OO, 10 gauge double
barrel shotgun $225, 5
metal hunting licenses
$35 to $B5 ea., Toro
lawn mower $365,
Toro walk-behind
rototiller $950, small
chest freezer $l6O,
Maytag automatic
washer $250, maytag
wringer washer $llO,
bedroom suite $250,
blanket chest $2lO,
sofa $lOO, television
$6O, bobsled $5O and
small dry sink $l4O.

rifle $3OO, Martini
M.K. II .22-caliber
.match rifle $2BO, mar-
tini .218 Bee rifle
$375, Browning .45-
JO rifle $475, L. C.
smith 16-gauge double
barrel $525,
Winchester model 24
double-barrel $5OO and
Savage model 1914.22
pump rifle with octa-
gon barrel $290.

Jay Leary and Randy
stoltzfus were the auc-
tioneers.

MARTIN ESTATE
SALE

A Public Sale ofreal
estate, antiques and
guns was held
September 10 for the
estate of Esther C.
Martin, 651 Grist Mill
Road, Ephrata, Pa.
There were 261 regis-
tered bidders attending
the sale.

The 1-1/2 block 4-
bcdroom house with a
small bam and garage

Aaron E. Martin
Auction Service con-
ducted the sale.

FRANKHOUSER
ESTATE SALE

A public Sale of a
truck, guns, antiques
and personal property
was held September 10
for Mary Frankhouser
and the estate of James
Frankhouser, 43 N.
Kinzer Ave., New
Holland, Lane. Co., Pa.
There w:re 306 regis-
tered bidders at the
sale. A second sale fea-
turing tools will start at
8 a.m. on Sat., Sept. 17.

Some prices includ-
ed: 1988 GMC Sl5
High Sierra four-wheel
drive pickup truck
$7300, Pioneer stereo
$240, gun safe $470,
16 inch Stihl chainsaw
$2OO, 3 piece cherry
bedroom suite $5OO,
Electrolux sweeper
$l5O, aluminum exten-
sion ladder $155, cedar
chest $l3O, Remington
model 14 .35 cal. rifle
$425, Thompson match
pistol $425, 2 Hotpoint
refrigerators $250 &

4260, Log Cabin quilt
$350, spool cabinet
$260, wooden wall
phone $225, 2 blanket
chests $l9O 7 $230,
Dresden Plate quilt
$240, cast-iron toy fire
engine $220 and a New
Holland Groff Buick
model car $165.

Also sold were:
Holland and Holland
1883 field trial rifle
$525, Hydro high-pres-
sure washer $l6O, toy
bank truck $l6O, .222
Sako Rifle $450,
Swedish Mauser 6.55

Lancaster Farming, Saturday, September 17,1M4-Ell

on a 1 acre lot was sold
for $BB,OOO to Mr. and
Mrs. Aaron Leed of
Frysville Road,
Ephrata, Pa.

Other prices received
were: round oak claw-
foot table $l7OO, wal-
nut cylinder roll desk
$l6OO, 6-leg wall table
$675, square oak table
$450, high-top dry sink
$l6OO, slant-top desk
$375, German Bible
$350, iron kettle $125,
1936 IsaacK. Sensenig
sale bill $135, wood
box $2OO, oak dresser
$l5O, Honda lawn-
mower $375, J.D. M
tractor, on steel $1350,
Rem. model 700 30-06
$425, Thompson .54
cal. muzzle loader
$lB5, 12 ga. Savage
pump shotgun $7OO,
Rem. 30-06 w/scope
$475 and 12 ga. Savage
over and under $2OO.

Kline, Kreider and
Good were the auction-
eers.

‘ KSTATI& AUCTION'
Sat. Oct. 29. 1994

LOCATION: Rt. 30 Hellam exit, 1/4 mi. to
light, Lon 462 2 mi., Ron Duck Town Rd.
1 mi., R on Picking Rd., Ist place on L.

REAL ESTATE @ 12 NOON
1 story 2 BR white brick rancher w/ attached

Bon appro 3 Ac wooded lot. Features
ie & paved drive: secluded, yet not far

from town.
TERMS: 10% down Sale day cash or
good check, bai in 45 days.
INSPECTION: Sat. Oct. 15 10-2 or call
auctioneer for appt.
auctioneer JessieSchrosder EstateKeeny sib Marian Tawney, exec
,717-993-3448 D* •Fred Kil9ore- attV.

NEXT
REPOSSESSION

SALE
SAT., SEPT. 24th, 1994

At 10:00 AM
Approximately 175Repo’s & OffLease

Vehicles Will Be Offered
150 Dealer and Public Units

KEYSTONE
amsk public
ips|f AUTO•SSP EXCHANGE

Dauphin. Pennsylvania 17010 ... #*******—■■ a7,7.2,2200 AH-000057-L

ESTATE AUCTION
Saturday, October 1,1994

10:00AM .

Location: Dark Hollow Road, Shermansdale
Rd#l, Pa. (North on Route 11-15from
Harrisburg, turn left onRoute 850 in

Marysville, go 11.6miles, rightfor 1.9miles,
right onDark HollowRoadfor 7/10 mile, right

to sale signs posted).
1951 Massey Fergusson 28 HP Tractor & 4
Attachments, Troy Built 8 HP Rototiller, MTD
11 HP 7 Speed Lawn Tractor, 100’s Tools,
Fleetwing 17’ House Trailer (as is), Other
Machinery, Mahogany 5 PC Beid Set (Inlaid),
Older Maple 7 Pcs Dining Set (nice), Other
Furniture and 100 Pcs Glass & China, Many
items Unlisted. Phone for Flyer.

Estate of Dr. John V. Foster
Joan Van Arnum, John Foster, and Sue

Mavery, Dauphin Deposit Bank,
Executors
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